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Memorandum 
 

Date:  May 22, 2024  

To:  Applicants Requiring Land Use Public Hearings 

From:  Tanya M. Washington, AICP 

  Director of Planning 

Subject: Updates to March 13, 2024, Calendar of Public Hearing Dates for Planning 
Commission and Board of County Supervisors  

 
Due to changes to the public hearing schedule for the Planning Commission and Board of County 
Supervisors and a change in an applicant deadline, the attached Land Use Application Due Dates for 
Public Hearing Schedule is revised as of May 21, 2024. Please note the following changes: 

• The Board of County Supervisors 7:00pm public hearing for July 2, 2024, has been moved to 
June 11, 2024. The 2:00pm public hearing on July 2, 2024, is still scheduled. 

• The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for July 24, 2024, has been rescheduled to 
July 17, 2024. 

• The Applicant presentation for Planning Commission public hearings is now due two days 
(Monday) prior to the Planning Commission hearing date, rather than five days prior. 

 

The attached schedule aligns the Planning Commission public hearing date with the potential Board of 
County Supervisors hearing date; however, this does not guarantee that applications will be scheduled 
for that Board date. The Planning Office will provide a notice to the applicant if their final submission 
has been accepted and that it is scheduled for a public hearing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this schedule and associated procedures, please contact the 
Planning Office at 703-792-7615 or Planning@pwcgov.org. 
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